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In an effort to ensure 
that we are protecting 
our students, we have 
safety protocols and 

procedures in place. We 
use a visitor management 

system called Raptor Technologies. 
If you are entering the building and 
moving beyond the front office, 
we will ask you to sign in, wear a 
visitor’s badge and run your driver’s 
license (or other form of ID) through 
the Raptor system. We appreciate 
your cooperation with our safety 
procedures as safety is one of our top 
priorities.

Spring Conferences
In response to the Winter Storm warning and potential weather this evening and 
tomorrow morning we will be transitioning all K5-8th grade conferences to a virtual 
format.  The zoom link for your conference will be sent to you via email directly from 
your student’s teacher.

Parkway Spring Conferences Sign-Up

Everyone loses things now and then. When students lose something, they 
can look for it in the Lost and Found. When students find something that 
belongs to someone else, they can take it to the Lost and Found.
 

TIPS
1. Putting your name on your jackets, sweaters, and other personal 
possessions will make it easy to find them and return them to you in case 
you lose them.
2. Items that you don’t need for school, especially valuable ones, are best left 
at home. Why risk losing them?
 

WHAT TO DO IF YOU LOSE SOMETHING
	 •	 Don’t panic. Most lost items are soon found.
	 •	 Check for your lost item in the last place you had it. Perhaps it’s in 	
		  the classroom you were just in, so check around your seat and ask 	
		  the teacher.
	 •	 If you don’t find it, check the Lost and Found. Check once right away. 	
		  If you don’t find it there, check again later or in a day or two because 	
		  somebody might have found it and turned it in.

Please note, our Lost and Found is located in the front entryway of Parkway. 
Many items have been sitting in the lost and found for months. Please 
encourage your students to stop by the Lost and Found to look for their 
items next week. Any items that are in the Lost  and Found on Friday, March 
17th will be donated to local shelters in hopes of helping other students and 
their families.

lost &
found

Our students are doing amazing 
things! In first grade classrooms, the 
students are creating Vowel Towns in 
which they are labeling all the parts 
of the town as an end of the unit 
celebration. In this unit, our first grade 
friends learned about vowel teams 
such as (ea) and (ie).

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
PD Day - March 17th 

Spring Break - March 27-31


